
 

 

 
Effective December 1, 2023 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:  
 
By publicly posting the following written disclosure, the Alamo Community College District 
(“Alamo Colleges District” or the “District”) intends that market participants receive and use it for 
purposes of the independent registered municipal advisors’ exemption to the SEC Municipal 
Advisor Rule.  
 
We have retained Hilltop Securities Inc. as our municipal advisor.  This company is a registered 
municipal advisor.   We are represented by and will rely on our municipal advisor to provide 
advice on proposals from financial services firms concerning the issuance of municipal 
securities and municipal products (including escrow investments).  By “rely on”, we mean that 
we intend to seek and consider the advice, analysis, and perspective of our municipal advisor 
before acting on any such proposals, although we may not necessarily follow its advice and we 
may also rely on representations, if any, made by financial services firms in proposals or 
otherwise.  
 
Financial services firms may rely on this certification for purposes of qualifying for the so-called 
IRMA exemption afforded by SEC Rule 15Ba1-1(d)(3)(vi) until the earlier of December 31, 2024, 
or our replacement with an updated or correcting letter posted at the same page on the District’s 
website (alamo.edu), and the Municipal Advisory Council of Texas website (if this letter is 
posted there). 
 
For the purpose of investment of proceeds of municipal securities, the District has retained 
Hilltop Securities Asset Management LLC as our Investment Advisor.  
 
If you wish to learn the identity of individuals at our municipal advisor who will participate in any 
manner in advising us, including by participating in the management, direction, supervision, or 
performance of related activities, please contact: 
 

Hilltop Securities, Inc. 210-308-2200 
Raul Villasenor, Managing Director raul.villasenor@hilltopsecurities.com 
Michelle Aragon, Senior Vice President michelle.aragon@hilltopsecurities.com 

 
Financial services firms may submit proposals and other recommendations to us in a pdf copy 
to the undersigned and to Sean Mullen, Treasurer, at smullen7@alamo.edu as well as a copy to 
our municipal advisor.    
 
ALAMO COLLEGES DISTRICT 
 
By:   
 
 
 
Lisa L Mazure, MSA, CPA 
Associate Vice Chancellor of Finance and Fiscal Services 
lmazure@alamo.edu 
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